
Linda VanHook's Tuesday Bible Studies 
 

The Morning Bible Study will meet in the Chapel from 
10:00-11:00am. We will be studying the Letter to the 
Hebrews. We will not be livestreaming the class. The 
Women’s Afternoon class will begin a series on “The 
Ministry of Angels” from 1:00-2:00pm in the Chapel. 

How can we pray for you? 

Our prayer list is sent via mass e-mail. If you have a 
prayer request that you would like the church staff and 
the church family to pray for, write it on the back of your 
communication card. 

Thursday Men's Breakfast  
Egg City Restaurant, 8:00 AM 

Our men’s time together starts with eating breakfast and  
a Bible Study. We then offer praise and prayer requests. 
We conclude at 9:00AM.  

   Welcome to FPC  
 Is this your first visit to FPC? If it is, WELCOME!  

We’re happy you are here! We ask you to please take a 
moment to fill out the communication card inside this 
bulletin and place it in the offering plate. We have a 
special gift just for you. Please stop by our Welcome 
Desk, located in the Hospitality Center, to pick up your 
gift. 

 

Streaming available at: 

www.fpchainescity.org and Facebook Live   

 

104 Scenic Hwy 
Haines City FL, 33844 

(863)-422-3334 

For more information visit us online at fpchainescity.org 

 Let’s Connect 

If you are not receiving emails from FPC but would like 
to, please email your name and preferred email address 
to alessandra.lopez@fpchainescity.org 

Midweek Connection 
You’re invited to join us for fellowship 
each Wednesday Night with a Potluck 
meal and Bible Study for adults, youth 

and kids! Our potluck theme for October 30th is Barnyard 
Fun. Let us know what you plan to bring on the GroupMe 
App (Midweek Connection) or send an email to 
cecilee@fpchainescity.org. If you would like to join us on 
the GroupMe App, you can scan this QR Code.  

Dan McNerney with Frontier Fellowship 

Pray we reach the remaining unreached 
peoples in our world, especially in the 

middle east and Muslims in America. 

Calling All Veterans! 
As a part of our Veterans Day recognition, we 
are preparing a video of our own veterans at 
FPC. If you served in the military, we would 
love it if you would send us a photo of you in 
uniform, and a fairly recent photo of you (so 

folks would recognize you). If you already have a digital 
version, you can send it to Mike Smith via email 
at, mike@fpchainescity.org, or take a good, clear picture 
of your photo or bring it by the church and we can scan it 
here. And, just as importantly, we would like you to share 
a brief story about your time in the military, or a particular 
event that was important to you during your service. We’d 
like to receive these by this week. Thank you for 
participating in this project, and thank you for your 
service! 

mailto:mike@fpchainescity.org


Let Us Know You’re Worshiping With Us  

Scan the QR Code to let us know you are 
here today or fill out the communication card 
provided in the bulletin every week.  

Words of Welcome & Announcements                     Elder Jenny Wertz 

Moment For Missions                                Cyndi Banks with Life Choice  

Greeting                            

Calling God’s People to Worship                                      Pastor Danny 

          “A Mighty Fortress Is Our God”                                                   151                 

Confessing Our Sins & Receiving God’s Grace        

            “In Christ Alone”       

Responding to God’s Grace Through Giving      

Offering                            “Is He Worthy?”                                FPC Choir 

Children's Moment                                                          Cecilee Withrow 

Reading God’s Word Together                                               

Sermon                         “Welcome Home”                             Pastor Jason 

                                          Acts 2:42-47  

           “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”                                                        139 

Blessing & Benediction           

Prayer Time                                                      

Sunday Mornings at FPC  
 

8:30 AM – 9:15 AM:  Fellowship Time/Morning  

Refreshments 

(Hospitality Area) 

8:45 AM – 12:00 PM:  Nursery (Infant to Toddler) 

 (located near the Living Room) 

9:00 AM – 10:00 AM:  Fellowship Time/Morning  

Refreshments 

(Hospitality Area) 

10:30 AM:  Worship Service 

(Sanctuary) 

After Worship:  Prayer Time 

(Sanctuary) 

 

Sunday Morning Bible Studies  

 9:15 AM – 10:15 AM        

 Hal Thornton -  “Encounters With Jesus” from the Gospel of 

John (Library) 

Linda VanHook - “Solomon’s Search For The Meaning Of 

Life” (Chapel) 

Rachel Minter & Sheila Abraham – College & Career: The    

Gospel Project (Across from the Nursery)     

Cecilee Withrow - Kids: Along The Way - A 4 week series from 

the Old Testament on Job (Kids Kingdom) 

Pastor Danny Chandler - Youth: Acts Of The Apostles     

(Family Room) 

Operation Christmas Child  

It’s time to fill the shoeboxes! Each shoebox 
prayerfully packed full of fun gifts, is an oppor-
tunity for the Gospel to transform the life of a 
child, a family and a community. The boxes will 
be available in Hospitality. Each box needs $10.00 to 
offset the distribution costs. Please return no later than 
Sunday, November 17. 

Daylight Saving Time Ends 

Sunday, November 3 

Don’t forget on Saturday night, November 2 to 

set your clock back one hour to “fall back” or 

you will be early for church. 

FPC Widows and Widowers  
Soup & Sandwich for the Soul  

Tuesday, September 29 

RSVP by TODAY via your communication card 
or by calling the church office, if you plan on attending. 

Holy Communion Sunday, November 3 
 

Prepare your hearts to take part in the  

Lord’s Supper 

FPC’s 1st Annual Pumpkin Patch 
Our 1st Annual Pumpkin Patch is only open 
for a few more days! Spread the word to 
family, friends and neighbors! Reminder- 
Hours of Operation are Mon-Sat 11am-7pm 

and Sundays 12:30-6:30pm. 

New Worship Service Time 
Our Northern folks are coming back into 
town, so we will be making more room to 
accommodate them in our worship services. 
We will bring back our 8am worship service 
beginning on November 3rd. This service 
will have the same order of worship and sermon as the 
10:30 service. Looking forward to seeing you all at 8am 
and 10:30am starting November 3rd!    


